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TAPE 114, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 8:40 a.m.

Informational Meeting - Teen Pregnancy Prevention

020    HOWARD KLINK, MULTNOMAH COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT:  Introduction
-Kids Count Report

060    KATHY GAFFNEY MD, STATE HEALTH DIVISION:  Overview -benchmarks
-budget -initiatives

-teen pregnancy problem  will not  be solved  until risky  behavior is

eliminated -school-based clinics

132  DONNA  CLARK,  STATE  HEALTH DIVISION:  submits  and  summarizes
written overview of teen pregnancy prevention (EXHIBIT A) -answers
questions from the members

255    Adoption discussion

Male responsibility

350    Teen parents in mainstream school

TAPE 115, SIDE A



010  SHARIE  BLAKESLEE,  MULTNOMAH  COUNTY  HEALTH  DEPARTMENT:  Submits
and summarizes written testimony (EXHIBIT B) -Teen Pregnancy Prevention
Strategies Family Based Sexuality Education School Based Health Clinic
Services (SB HCS) Family Planning Services to Adolescents at Clinical
Sites other than SB HC's Home Visits/Outreach Services to Adolescents
-Relates examples of teen pregnancy cases

088    REP STEIN:  Male Responsibility

108    ALAN MELNICK MD, WASHINGTON COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT: -Health
Education -Washington County situation

-discussion of pregnancy rates by age

250    REP STEIN:  Strategies for different age groups -access to
services is the issue for persons over age 18

290    cost effectiveness of family planning services

TAPE 114, SIDE A

025  MAURA  ROCHE, PLANNED  PARENTHOOD: Submits  and reads  written
testimony on Teen Pregnancy Prevention (EXHIBIT C) -Analysis of State
Adolescent Pregnancy Prevention Initiatives (EXHIBIT D)

150  MARY WIDOFF, LANE  COUNTY PLANNED PARENTHOOD:  Submits and reads
written testimony (EXHIBIT E) -education and training

335  DIANE  TURNER,  TEEN PREGNANCY  PREVENTION  TASK FORCE  &  INSIGHTS
TEEN PARENT PROGRAM:  submits & summarizes written information (EXHIBIT
F) -describes Insights Teen Parent Program -In-school prevention program
TAPE 115, SIDE B

005    TURNER:  Continues testimony -adoption

HB 3348 - Public Hearing

055    REP MEEK:  describes the bill

MELANIE ZERMER, COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR:  describes issues

070   GINA  MATTIODA,  OREGON  MEDICAL  ASSOCIATION:  The  OMA  has 
taken a monitoring position on this bill

HB 3348 - Work Session

CHAIR FORD AND REP STEIN ARE EXCUSED FOR A PRESS CONFERENCE

095    REP LUKE:  fines & increases

REP MEEK:  These are civil penalties

105    MATTIODA:  explanantion of fees

REP MEEK:  describes background of bill

REP FISHER:  questions justification of fines -course of fines in the
nursing home industry -opposes the bill



225  REP  DELL:  suggests  inviting Board  of  Medical  Examiners  to
provide information

REP MEEK:  Adjourns the meeting at 10:20 a.m.

Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:

Barbara Porter                  Melanie Zermer Clerk                    
      Administrator

EXHIBIT LOG:

A -  Teen Pregnancy information - Clark - 4 pages B -  Teen Pregnancy
information - Blakeslee - 2 pages C -  Teen Pregnancy information -
Roche - 2 pages D -  Teen Pregnancy information - Roche - 13 pages E -
Teen Pregnancy information - Widoff - 4 pages F - Teen Pregnancy
information - Turner - 6 pages


